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GENERAL NOTICES
ALGEMENE KENNISGEWINGS

NOTICE 802 OF 2014

DEPARTWMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS

CALL FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS: MITIGATION MEASURES FOR SHARK ATTACKS AT PORT ST
JOHNS

|, Bomo Edith Edna Molewa, Minister of Environmental Affairs, invites affected and interested parties to
make comments, inputs or suggestions on the possible mitigation measures that could address the risk
of shark attack at Port St Johns beaches.

Affected and interested parties are invited to submit comments or inputs within 45 days from the date of
publication of this Gazette. All comments must be submitted in writing to the following addresses:

By post to: The Deputy Director-General: Oceans and Coasts
Department of Environmental Affairs
Attention: Chumani S Mangcu
PO Box 52126, V&A Waterfront
CAPE TOWM
8002

By hand at: 02 East Pier Road, V& A Waterfront, Cape Town, 8002.

By email to: Sharkmitigation@environment.gov.za.

Any enquiries in connection with the notice can be directed to Chumani Mangcu at 021 819 2414.
Public Meetings: The department may hold public meetings during or after this comment period, in

designated areas. Details for these public meetings will be announced in the media during the course of
the comment period.

BOMO EDITH EDNA MOLEWA
MINISTER OF ENVIRONMEMTAL AFFAIRS

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za






